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FY 2018 half year results presentation details 
OneVue Holdings Limited (ASX: OVH) advises that it will release FY 2018 half year results on Monday 26 February 
2018. 

Connie Mckeage, Managing Director and Ashley Fenton, Chief Financial Officer will present the FY 2018 half year 
results via a tele-conference at 10.30am on Monday 26 February 2018. 

Investors will be able to access the live tele-conference via a webcast URL link: 
http://www.openbriefing.com/OB/2722.aspx   

Participants will need to register to access the webcast, which opens 15 minutes prior to the start of the 
presentation. 

An archive of the event will be available via our website shortly after.  

Enquiries  

OneVue Holdings Limited  
Ashley Fenton 
Chief financial Officer and Company Secretary  
+61 2 8823 2550 

Pegasus Corporate Advisory  
Michael Brown  
+61 400 248 080 
 

 

About OneVue Holdings Limited (ASX: OVH) 
OneVue is an ASX listed fintech company that partners to disrupt across the superannuation value chain. The business 
operates through three core divisions: Fund Services, Platform Services and Trustee Services. 

OneVue is number 1 in Fund Services managed fund administration and number 1 in Superannuation Trustee 
Services. Platform Services was recognised in Investment Trends’ December 2016 Platform Competitive Analysis and 
Benchmarking Report as ranking 3rd in Online Client Portal technology and received the Platform Excellence Award 
for “Most New Developments”. In 2017, OneVue was awarded ‘Best Innovator’ in the Self Managed Super Fund 
Provider Awards.  

For further information, visit www.onevue.com.au   
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